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Skillsoft Upgrade [1]

The Skillsoft learning management system will be upgraded to Percipio next week. As a 
result, Skillsoft will be unavailable from 5:00 p.m. on September 6 through 8:00 a.m. on 
September 12.

Be sure to complete any training you’ve begun prior to the Skillsoft outage. Uncompleted 
course progress will not transfer to Skillsoft Percipio.

If you have a mandatory course deadline within the outage window (September 6-11), be sure 
to complete your course(s) by 5:00 p.m. on September 6 to meet that deadline.
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